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Building on Faith in Waterloo

On June 28,2014 churches in Elkhorn, Waterloo, and Valley as well as partners
in the community will join with Habitat for Humanity Omaha in building a new home for a low-
income family. Through much prayer and the generosity of Bethany Lutheran Church in
Elkhorn, we have acquired a lot at 2221 Logan Dr. in the Homes at River Road in Waterloo.
Construction of a Habitat for Humanity house will begin on this lot next summer and Habitat
Omaha invites your congregation to be a part of the building of this home. If you would like to
be a part of this exciting new project or know of a family in need who might like to purchase this
home at 0% interest please contact:

Janneane Gerot
Faith Engagement Manager
Habitat for Humanity Omaha
402.884.6691 I jgerot@habitatomaha.org.


